
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher    

A very busy start to the week as our Year 6 have begun the statutory  standard    

assessment tests commonly known as SATS. Yesterday was the grammar,                    

punctuation and spelling test, GPS for short. They were a credit to us all very     

focused and professional throughout each paper - this is a great start to the week.  

We have no doubt they will try their best and do well.  We can not ask for anything 

else.  

This year, year 2 will take their assessments at the same time as other children in 

June.  

We are moving into the end of the school year and only have one full half-term left. 

I am appealing to everyone to ensure we can all try to be HEROs - Here, Ready and 

On Time every day.  This will really boost our attendance and add to the yearly 

targets. We will be awarding prizes to all children who have 100% attendance for 

this year.    

Next term, we have another offsite visit planned for year 5 and 6 so look out for the 

meeting planned to ensure all parents feel informed.  Any questions please contact 

the office.  
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Diary Dates 

May 

13th/14th/15th/16th - Y6 SATs 

17th and 20th Y6 Bowling  

21st Singing in the Halls - School choir 

21st New to Nursery and Reception meetings 

Half term holiday  - 27th to 31st May 

 

June 

3rd Inset Day 

4th Y4 Multiplication Assessment week 

5th Lilac class trip 

6th/7th London trip 

Attendance 

• Whole of school: 94.7% 

• Orange 96.8% 

• Indigo 96.3% 

• Blue 95.1% 

• Green 94.8% 

• Purple 94.8% 

• Lilac 94.4% 

• Red 94% 

• Yellow 93.6% 

• Pink 93.5% 

• Butterflies 92.5% 

Our focus value this half term: 

Aspiration 

             Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Happiness 



 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Writing: Smilte, Avreet, Devansh, Archie, Simiyah, Isaac, Karina, Takunda, Paul, 

Grace, Kamile, Divine, Ellie, Luke, Oakley, Harvey W, Jaiveer, Samuel. 

For Geography: Karamjot, Mya, Kade, Fateh, Al-Amin, Tavleen,  

Ruby, Leo, Rio, Miah, Liam, Lee-Jude, Mansirat, Ella B,              

Harrison W, Junior, Harrison D, Harper. 

For Progress: Teg, Tavonga, Oliver, Kaci, Alexus, Luke, Ilham,  

Muhammad A, Sharon, Sophia, Poppie-Mai, Kobi, Amelia, Teegan, 

Phoebe, Ashleigh, Lau, Sophia S. 

Y6 CPR Sessions 

 

 

On 29th April our Year 6 children tried out 

3D pen printing with the Learn Play                    

Foundation (a creative digital agency) who 

will coming in for 3 more sessions later in 

the term.  

 

 

 

 

 

The children really enjoyed the first session and 

we are looking forward to finding out more about 

careers in digital technology! 
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            Ingestre Hall Residential Trip                        
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Kingswood Residential Trip 

 

 

 

 


